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There are 19 entries for this year’s competition, plus potentially five clubs from 

Cheshire County League Divisions 2 and 3. 

This year clubs from Divisions 2 and 3 of the County League that entered the 

Cheshire Cup will drop into Round 2 of the Shield if they lose their Round 1 game. 

This was introduced to encourage more lower league sides to enter the Cup but only 

five did so and four of those entered the Cup rather than the Shield last year 

anyway!  

However, this means the Cheshire Shield draw cannot be made until after Round 1 

of the Cup is completed and it is known which of the five Division 2 and 3 clubs will 

drop into Round 2 of the Shield (if any).   

The Round 1 Cheshire Shield draw will be made on May 23rd when the number of 

Shield clubs is confirmed and the games will take place on Sunday June 12th.  
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